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9HEALTH STATEMENT: GEORGE FLOYD  

 

During this time of extreme challenge in our communities, our state, and our nation, our hearts go out to all 

experiencing pain, anger, grief, and outrage from the senseless killing of George Floyd - as well as the 

countless others who fell before him, perhaps lesser known but in no way less. 

 

At 9Health, we believe Black lives matter, so we must not settle for solutions and systems that do not serve all 

humans. 

 

Health, human connection, community, and compassion are at the heart of all humankind, and 9Health 

remains committed to elevate, honor, and value all people and communities.  We are ever more resolved to 

listen closely to those very communities and help breakdown obstacles to equitable access to health.  

 

We believe now is the time to rethink and refocus our collective efforts to find new solutions and systems that 

elevate the lives of our community - focusing on equal opportunity, respect, and dignity for all. 

 

Black lives matter. Racism is not okay. We can and must do better. 

 

 

ABOUT 9HEALTH 

9Health, a 501c-3 community non-profit, has impacted over 2 million people in its 40-year history with health 

and wellness tools such as preventive health screenings, evidence-based, objective health education and 

eTools, as well as resources for every day in your health journey. Headquartered in Denver, Colorado, its 

mission is to raise health awareness and provide people with the tools they need to take responsibility for their 

health. The largest volunteer-driven, nonprofit effort in the nation holds unique endorsements from the 

Colorado Medical Society, the Colorado Nurses Association and the Colorado Hospital Association.                                
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